
April 21, 2014                                                                                                    Seventeenth Day

           

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members present. 

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: May, Haugen, and Abrams. Nays: none. Abstentions: none. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the April 14, 2014 board minutes. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve the request for letter of support from the Iowa 

Northern Railroad regarding a TIGER grant application they are submitting.   

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve the Recycling Center’s Quarterly report.     
 

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., April 28, 2014. 

 

 

Laurie Olsen, Deputy Auditor                   Dennis May, Chairperson 


